

August 22, 2019

Mr. David Kim The Bascom Group 26 Corporate Park # 200 Irvine, CA 92606-3115

Dear Mr. Kim:

On behalf of the University of Colorado, it is my distinct pleasure to thank you for your recent contribution. Your pledge will provide critical resources for our students for which we are grateful.

In my short tenure as president, I have witnessed extraordinary generosity from CU donors and have been impressed with the impact of that support. I am constantly reminded that so much of what we do is made possible through private gift support. Your investment, which gives our students the opportunity to participate in CUREC case study competitions at the CU Boulder campus is no exception.

Again, my deepest thanks for your support and commitment to CU. Please know Debbie and I look forward to meeting you in the not too distant future.

All the best.

Mark R. Kennedy

President